
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Sculthorpe CE Primary Academy 
                   Welcome back newsletter 

9th September 2024 
 

Our vision 

We are 3 small schools where big things happen; 

We celebrate the hidden treasure that we can nurture with joy and 

hope in every child. 

We foster independence, develop courage and resilience and shape our 

children to be life-long learners so that they may – 
 

Have faith, FLOURISH and fly high. 

Head of School 

Welcome back to you all. I am really looking forward to this new school 

year; already we have lots of exciting opportunities planned for our 

children. 

I am always more than happy for you to contact me either on Class Dojo 

or through the office, please note my non-teaching days are Mondays 

and Tuesdays. 

 

School Contact Details 
Telephone: 01328 862704 

Email: office@sculthorpe.norfolk.sch.uk  

Address: Sculthorpe CE Primary Academy, Creake Road, Fakenham, NR21 9NQ  

School Day Timings 

From September our school hours will be… 

Arrival - gates open from 8:40 to 8:50am, registers close at 8:55am 

Departure – school day ends at 3:15pm 

Breakfast Club – 7:45 to 8:45am 

After School Club/Childcare – 3:15 to 4:30pm 
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New Trim Trail 
 

We are delighted with our new trim trail from NGF Play, the children have 

really enjoyed using the new equipment. We are hoping to use this new 

equipment to set up some ‘obstacle circuits’ for the children to complete 

during break and lunch times. 

Staff News 

Following Mrs Rouses’ resignation, we welcome Miss Jess Thomas to work 

as our new school cook, through the school lunch company Nourish. Miss 

Thomas completes our staff family for this year who are: 

 

Miss Daboo – Head of School & Butterflies Class Teacher (Weds to Fri) 

Mrs Rice – Butterflies Class Teacher (Mon & Tues) 

Mrs Crook – Butterflies Class Teaching Assistant/MSA 

Miss Rope – Fireflies Class Teacher 

Miss Shearing – Fireflies Class Teaching Assistant/MSA 

Mr Parker – Dragonflies Class Teacher 

Mrs Williams – Literacy Specialist Teaching Assistant 

Mrs Robson-Parker – Maths Specialist Teaching Assistant 
 

Miss Hayes – Executive Head  

Mrs Bond – Academy Secretary 

Miss Thomas – School Cook 

Mrs Barrett - MSA 

Mr Rouse – School Caretaker 

 

 

Extended School Clubs 
 

We value the importance of extended hours of the school day and have a 

breakfast and after school club in place.  

Breakfast Club runs from 7:45am daily and After School Clubs run daily 

until 4:30pm. The cost is £2.50 per session.  

Please ask at the office or Miss Daboo for further information. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 
 

This Half term ~  

PE days are a Monday 

Years 2 & 3 at Forest Schools on Wednesday afternoons 
 

 

September 

Wednesday 4th – Children back to school 

Friday 13th – NSPCC workshops for Years 2, 5 & 6 

Monday 16th – Dragonflies Class Parent Welcome Meeting at 9:15am 

Tuesday 17th – Butterflies Class Parent Welcome Meeting at 2:45pm 

Thursday 19th – Fireflies Class Parent Welcome Meeting at 9am 

Thursday 26th - Sherringham Park trip for Years 4, 5 & 6 
 

October 

Friday 11th – Harvest Festival at the church – 2pm 

Thursday 24th – Break up for Half Term 

November 

Monday 4th – Return to School 

 

 

 

 

New class names/logos for September 

Mr Turner from Little Snoring Academy has been busy over the holidays 

designing our new school logo. This will be phased in on our school 

uniform for future purchases. Please note that we are absolutely not 

expecting you to go and buy new uniform with this new logo and your 

child’s current uniform is to be used until they grow out of it! 

 
       

Music Tuition  
 

We are pleased to continue to offer 1:1 music tuition in school on a 

Thursday afternoon, for the children to access. The children can have 

guitar, piano and/or drum lessons taught by a qualified music teacher. 

An expression of interest form is available from the office, should you 

wish to sign your child up for this wonderful opportunity. 

 


